
October 25th, 2019 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
“Hell If I Know” Team members getting ready to play.  Pauline LoMonaco, Elly Burnett, 
Jim Burke, Sandi DeTata & Pat Brown. 
 
The Fall Round Robin has just finished its last week of play and now onto the Semi-Finals and 
Championship game next week.  The Semi-Finals are on Monday and Tuesday, with the Championship 
game on Wednesday.  Check out the website for exact dates and times at www.villagesbocceclub.com 
or at the kiosk at the courts. 
 
The bocce season is winding down and today is the last Bash this year from 3 to 5 p.m.  A Halloween 
themed party is planned and costumes are encouraged.  Plan on having a frightfully good time with old 
and new friends. Bring along a “trick or treat” snack to share, always optional.  Remember you don’t 
have to be a member to attend Friday bashes. 
Note: During the winter months, Paul Andersen has reserved the courts for anyone wishing to drop-in 
and play bocce every Thursday at noon during the months of November, December and January. 
 
The Awards Dinner is “SOLD OUT”. 
 
Tip from the courts:  Your team counts on you each and every time you play.  Try to be on time!!  If your 
team doesn’t have 4 team members present at the start of the game, your team forfeits both games. 


